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Diablo Decommissioning Points 

I find it alarming and troubling that the 2018 Decommissioning Agreement initiated by 
PG&E has a distinct possibility of being overturned. Time and money has already been 

spent on the decommissioning process.  
To continue operating beyond 2024 & 2025 would add to the more than three million 
pounds of high level, long-deadly radioactive waste and other toxins that have been 

accumulating on our Coast for over forty years with no final destination. The 
vulnerability of the reactors and cooling pools sitting on or near many active seismic 

faults would make adding to this waste reckless if not criminal. In today's world the 
danger of terrorist or military attack is a real concern also. Renewables are ready. 
Nuclear power is a roadblock. Please let PG&E continue with decommissioning and 

support clean renewables without the unmitigateable waste left behind for our 
grandchildren's grandchildren to live with. Plus, a viable emergency evacuation plan 

needs to be designed and tested. How and to where for how long are points to be 
worked out. Potassium iodide pills should be widely available in case of possible 
radiation exposure. San Luis Obispo County cannot become an "exclusion zone". 


